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Workshop on COVID-19 Impacts on Fisheries  
in the Chesapeake Bay Region 

 

Monday, June 7th | 12 to 2 pm EST 
  

The impacts of COVID-19 have played out in many ways across the Chesapeake Bay and its watershed, 
including affecting the fisheries and aquaculture sector. This workshop is one of three “mini-workshops” 
aiming to explore some of these impacts in greater detail, with this session focused on the pandemic’s 
effect on local fisheries and aquaculture.  The goal is to explore lessons learned from how COVID-19 
impacts have played out and how this might inform management of the Chesapeake Bay going forward, 
including economic and societal considerations. Please join the Scientific and Technical Advisory 
Committee (STAC) for a 2-hour conversation on changing dynamics, future projections, and management 
actions going forward.  

RSVP here 
 

For more information, please contact Meg Cole, STAC Staff,  
at colem@chesapeake.org. 

  

 

 

Save The Date 

https://www.chesapeake.org/stac/
https://www.chesapeake.org/stac/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIldOispj0uGt0O0d637vsOCcFQ8CGb_qEO
mailto:colem@chesapeake.org

